DLB Parent Newsletter April 15, 2024
Greetings Bullock Families! Below you will find important information and updates for our
school:
CITRS/ Character Education - Our character virtue for the month of April is Respect. Respect
is making an effort to understand how others think and feel, while treating them with kindness.

Salem Branch of NJ CAP (Child Assault Prevention) Classroom Workshops- The NJ Child
Assault Prevention Project, known as CAP is a statewide child abuse prevention program with its
central headquarters located in New Jersey. The Salem branch of CAP will be providing
workshops to our students. Each classroom will participate in one workshop. The CAP team will
begin workshops on Wednesday, April 17 until Friday, May 1st. For more information on CAP,
visit the CAP website - https://njcap.org/about-cap/ .

Take Your Child to Work Day, April 25th - Please notify your homeroom teacher if your child
will be participating in Take Your Child to Work Day. Students will need to submit a note from
their parent’s place of employment in order to have the day excused. Please contact the main
office if you have any questions.

Bullock Family Game Night - Families are invited to join us for a night of fun and learning on
April 25th from 6 - 7:30 PM. Please see the attached flyer for details.

Proper Footwear - As the beautiful, sunny weather continues, we are spending recess outside.
We ask parents to ensure that students are wearing appropriate footwear when they come to
school to allow them to play without getting hurt. Shoes such as sandals, flip flops, crocs and
slides do not provide support as students run and play. We appreciate your assistance with
ensuring our students are safe.

NJSLA (New Jersey Student Learning Assessment) Testing - Our 3rd, 4th and 5th grade
students will be taking the NJSLA beginning May 6th. Students will be participating in an
infastructure test to ensure our laptops are functioning properly this afternoon. Please see the
attached letter for more information.

Bullock Parent Advisory Meeting (BPAC) - Our next BPAC meeting will be April 18th at 6:00
PM . Please use the attached form to RSVP https://forms.gle/JYTC7uuTihgQiFgm8

Bullock’s Spring Band, Orchestra and Choir Concert - Come out and support our amazing
band, orchestra, and choir students, Thursday, May 16th @ 7 PM. Our concert will be held in
the Glassboro High School auditorium.

Thank you for your continued support. Kelly Marchese, DLB Principal
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